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Dear Parents, 

We are inviting Parents of children in Years 2,3,4,5 and 6 to attend a Reading Meeting and Update at 2.30pm 

on Wednesday 9th November.  

Following changes to the way we approach Reading at school, we felt it would be useful to have a meeting to 

update parents, early on in the school year. We understand that many of you want to know the best way to 

support your child on their reading journey and we hope to suggest some practical ways in which you can do 

this effectively. We also hope to explain what we do in school when we read with children so you can 

understand what their experience of reading in school is like. As children become more independent with their 

reading, it’s harder as parents, to find ways to support them but choices of books and their developing 

comprehension continues to be important at every stage of their school life. 

We hope to see as many parents as possible at the meeting.  

Your support at home with reading is invaluable.  

Thank you,  

Mrs Gray 

English Lead  
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